
Dear Parents,

We are delighted to reach out to you and introduce the exciting opportunity for your
children to join the Kent Panthers Basketball Club After School Program at Farnborough
Primary School. Starting from September 5th 2023, we will be offering engaging basketball
sessions every Tuesday after school.

At Kent Panthers Basketball Club, we are passionate about promoting the values of
teamwork, sportsmanship, and a healthy lifestyle through the sport of basketball. Our
program is designed to provide a safe and supportive environment for children to learn and
enjoy the game while developing essential skills and building lifelong friendships.

Our professional coaching staff is dedicated to helping your children grow both on and off
the court. They will focus on developing fundamental basketball skills such as dribbling,
shooting, passing, and teamwork, all while emphasising the importance of fair play and
sportsmanship.

We understand the significance of age-appropriate activities, and our program is tailored to
cater to different age groups. This ensures that your children will have an enjoyable and
productive experience while learning and improving their basketball abilities.

To secure a spot for your child in our after-school program, please visit
https://kentpanthers.class4kids.co.uk/term/53. We encourage you to register early, as
spaces are limited.  The cost is £6.00 per session plus a £2.00 booking fee paid for on a
termly basis. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact us
at info@kentpanthers.com or 07714812175. We are here to assist you and address any
questions you may have.

We look forward to welcoming your child to the Kent Panthers Basketball Club After School
Program and providing them with a rewarding and enjoyable basketball experience.

Best regards,

Lee Westbrook
General Manager (Youth)
Kent Panthers Basketball Club

Farnborough Primary School,
BR6 7EQ
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